
 
 

PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION 
REGULAR MEETING –AGENDA 
WEDNESDAY, February 11, 2015 

NEW HARTFORD TOWN HALL – 530 MAIN STREET 
 

 
 
The Regular Meeting of the Planning and Zoning Commission for Wednesday, February 11, 2015 has been 
cancelled due to a lack of applications. 
 
The next regular meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, February 25, 2015. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Laura White 
Land Use Secretary 


